
 

 

 

July 2021 Newsletter 
 

Welcome to our first monthly newsletter.  We will strive to provide these every other month to 
keep you up to date on the latest happenings in our Club! 

 

Recreational Seasons    

Our Spring Recreational season completed 
in June.  Thanks to the parents and players 
in adhering to the protocols we were able to 
successfully complete the full season.   

 

We are now looking forward to our Fall 
Season, which will start September 11th.  Our 
Recreational program is one of the largest in 
the area, with over 700 participants.  We will 
again hold our diRECt clinics for the U6 to U8 
age groups.  Registering early saves you 
money by avoiding the late fee (deadline 
June 30th).  Registration for Fall is now open: 

https://www.casasoccer.org/fall-rec-2021 

 

 

 

 

Casey Lenker Announced as Club 
Manager  

We are excited to announce that CASA has 
hired Casey Lenker as the new Club 
Manager!  For many of you, Casey is a 
familiar face around CASA - he's been a 
coach and trainer with the club for many 
years, and has led many of CASA's camps 
and clinics, including the recreational diRECt 
program. 

 

As our new Club Manager, Casey will work 
collaboratively with Richard Chinapoo and 
our technical staff to run and implement the 
administrative side of our club's operations. 
He will be a primary point of contact for our 
members and will manage the day-to-day 
functions of the office.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Summer Camps Underway   

Our World Cup camp is well underway but we 
still have openings for each week.  This is a 
fun, skill oriented camp that is held each day 
of the week from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm at 
Ranger Fields. 

 

 

 

We are also excited to be offering our 
Recreational camp with the Harrisburg Heat.  
This camp focuses on improving players in 
the recreational program with skill-building 
and game tactics.  There are two different 
camps offered: 

July 12 – 16 from 6:00 – 8:00 pm 

August 9 – 13 from 9:00 – 11:00 am 

 

 

 

 

 

For our travel players we will be holding our 
Goalkeeper/Striker camp the week of July 
19th.  The camp will be held in the evenings 
from 6:00 – 8:00 pm at Ranger Fields. 

 

 

For more information on these camps, and to 
register, please see: 

https://www.casasoccer.org/summer-camps  

 

 

Travel Team Camps This Summer  

Make sure to register for the Team Camps, 
which is the start of the Travel season.  
Information on when the camps are, as well 
as registration is found at this link: 

https://www.casasoccer.org/travelcamps 
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Mid-State Classic Tournament   

After the unfortunate circumstance of 
cancelling our Mid-State Classic tournament 
last year we are looking forward to hosting it 
this Labor Day weekend.  This tournament is 
the kick-off to the Travel season for the U9 – 
U15 age groups.  Our tournament is a three-
game format where all games are played on 
a single day.  This year Girls will play on 
Saturday September 4th and Boys on Sunday 
Semptember 5th.   

 

https://www.casasoccer.org/mid-state-
classic 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on social media! 

          

 

https://www.casasoccer.org/mid-state-classic
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https://www.facebook.com/CASA-Capital-Area-Soccer-Association-104403672932981
https://www.instagram.com/capital_area_soccer/

